CORONAVIRUS
(covip-19)

INFORMATION BULLETIN

April 12, 2022

TO EDUCATIONAL CHILDCARE PROVIDERS

Useful documentation updates for childcare services

Please note that the Educational childcare services in the context of COVID-19 pandemic page has been
updated to reflect current health guidelines and measures. This page provides links to various resources
updated by the Ministére de la Santé et des services sociaux (MSSS) and by the Commission des normes,
de I'équité, de la santé et de la sécurité du travail (CNESST).

For any questions about COVID-19 symptoms, please refer to Symptoms, transmission and treatment.

In order to find out about the applicable conditions for COVID-19 testing at screening test centres,
please see Get a COVID-19 test.

Please refer to the Isolation guidelines to find out when self-isolation is required and, if necessary, what
to do in the case of isolation. For isolation guidelines specifically for children, please refer to
Instructions for children (COVID-19).

Preventive measures applicable to the childcare sector are found in the CNESST Guide. To learn more
about employers’ responsibilities during COVID-19, please refer to the CNESST’s Questions and answers
— COVID-19.

Finally, for a checklist summarizing the current recommendation for everyone, please refer to
Apprendre a vivre avec le virus, c’est d’abord demeurer prudent (Learning to live with COVID starts with
being careful).

Distribution of rapid tests

We would like to inform you that rapid test boxes will be delivered in April according to the same terms
and conditions as for previous deliveries. As soon as we know the timeline, you will be notified. Please
go to Rapid tests and how to get them to find out the location of service points in the various regions.
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https://www.quebec.ca/en/family-and-support-for-individuals/services-de-garde-educatifs-a-lenfance-dans-le-contexte-de-la-covid-19
https://www.quebec.ca/en/health/health-issues/a-z/2019-coronavirus/symptoms-transmission-treatment
https://www.quebec.ca/en/health/health-issues/a-z/2019-coronavirus/testing-for-covid-19/get-covid-19-test
https://www.quebec.ca/en/health/health-issues/a-z/2019-coronavirus/self-isolation
https://www.quebec.ca/en/health/health-issues/a-z/2019-coronavirus/self-isolation/instructions-children-covid-19
https://www.cnesst.gouv.qc.ca/en/forms-and-publications/preventive-health-measures-childcare-services
https://www.cnesst.gouv.qc.ca/en/prevention-and-safety/covid-19/questions-and-answers-covid-19
https://www.cnesst.gouv.qc.ca/en/prevention-and-safety/covid-19/questions-and-answers-covid-19
https://cdn-contenu.quebec.ca/cdn-contenu/sante/documents/Problemes_de_sante/covid-19/22-210-03WFA_apprendre-vivre-avec-virus.pdf?1649424987
https://www.quebec.ca/en/health/health-issues/a-z/2019-coronavirus/testing-for-covid-19/rapid-tests-and-how-to-get-them

The Information Bulletin is a publication that provides periodic information updates for educational
childcare providers during the pandemic. Be sure to always consult the latest version of the Bulletin
because the information on a given topic will most likely be updated as the situation evolves.

If you do not find the answers to your questions on these websites, please call the Centre de relations
a la clientele (CRC) at the toll-free number 1-855-336-8568 between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday

to Friday.
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